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17th March 2021 
 
Dear parent / carer 
 
We have now received the vouchers to support our free school meal parents and carers with uniform 
purchases which has been provided by the Government. Before you start purchasing logo uniform through 
Top Class Uniforms we wanted to draw your attention to our plans for uniform for September as this may 
impact on your choices. 
 
We have really enjoyed seeing the children in the different coloured tops and it has proven a huge help in 
keeping our children safe.  Therefore we will be continuing this next year. We will of course, provide every 
child with a FREE initial hoodie or sweatshirt again in their new year group colour, however you may want to 
consider using part of your voucher towards the purchase of a second hoodie or sweatshirt for September. 
 
For example, if you have a child in Year 1 now you may want to purchase 1 red sweatshirt to see them through 
until July and a second sweatshirt in purple ready for Year 2.  The colours for each year group are clarified 
below to help you. 

Nursery  Orange 
Reception   Turquoise 
Year 1   Red 
Year 2   Purple 
Year 3   Burgundy 
Year 4   Navy 
Year 5   Grey 
Year 6   Black 

 
The supermarket voucher can then be used towards any other uniform needs such as white polo tops, grey 
trousers of skirts, black school shoes etc. 
 
We will also be inviting parents and carers to return any old uniform to school in September so we can provide 
additional jumpers to families who may need them. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mr W Myers 
Headteacher 
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